

General Services National Archives

and

Administration Records Service Washington, DC 20408

November 13, 1978

Mr. Harold Weisberg Route 12 - Old Receiver Road Frederick, MD 21701

Dear Mr. Weisberg:

This is in reply to your letter of October 24, 1978, concerning materials relating to the assassination of President Kennedy.

We have nothing further to add to what is said in our letter of October 17, 1978, concerning the exhibits and the clothing of President Kennedy used by the Select Committee on Assassinations in its hearings.

Sincerely,

(MISS) JANE F. SMITH

Director

Civil Archives Division